
Morning Announcements 
Wednesday, September 8, 2010 

Day 14 

 
Key Club will meet during homeroom this morning in the Media Center. 
 
Returning varsity softball players will meet during homeroom this morning in 
D4. 
 
Anyone interested in joining Chess Club should meet in room C13 during 
homeroom this morning. 
 
There will be an Auto Club meeting in the Auto Shop during homeroom this 
morning. 
 
FFA officers will meet tomorrow morning at 7:45 in Mrs. Harvey’s Room. 
 
Any FFA member planning on attending the FFA Fun Day in Madison 
County next Monday must have$5.00 and their permission slip turned in to 
Mrs. Harvey by Friday morning. 
 
Dairy Judging practice will be held today after school in Mrs. Harveys Room. 
 
Attention Costa Rica travelers!!  The deadline for registration was yesterday.  
Anyone who has not registered for the trip needs to see Mrs. Birthright 
during homeroom today. 
 
Any senior who is planning to attend a 4year college and has NOT taken the 
S.A.T or any senior planning to take the S.A.T again, please note that the 
regular registration deadline for the Oct. 9 S.A.T is Friday, September 10!  
You may register online or pick up a paper registration form in Guidance.  
Please see your counselor if you have any questions. 
 
Applications for ETSU’s prestigious ROAN Scholarship are now available in 
the counseling center and are due back Monday, September 20. 
 
Information on the UNC Chapel Hill Morehead-Cain Scholarship and the NC 
State Park Scholarship are now available in Guidance. 
 
The Exemption Test Review for Drivers Ed will be held in the cafeteria on 
Tuesday, September 14 and Wednesday, September 15.  The test will then 



follow on Thursday, September 16.  If you qualify for Drivers Ed, you can 
sign up for these dates in the guidance office. 
 
Congratulations to the boys soccer team on their hard fought tie against Enka 
last evening.  The goal was scored by Rory McClure, assisted by Dylan 
McClure.  Come out and support the team as they travel to Erwin this 
evening. 
 
Congratulations to our tennis team on a big win yesterday against Tuscola 
with a score of 9 – 0.  Great job!!  Please excuse the tennis team today at 2:35. 
 
Attention all first and second year beginning teachers – BT1’s and BT 2’s and 
Mentors.  There will be an important meeting Thursday September 9 from 
3:30 – 4:30 at the Haywood County Schools Conference Center in Hazelwood. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


